
Chorus Fees & Uniform Fees: 2014-15 

Course Fee: $100 
Cash or checks payable to SLHS 
*Free & Reduced Lunch students’ course fees are provided by FCPS.  

All Course Fees are due by or before September 18, 2014 (Back to Chorus Night). Please put all cash or checks in an 

ENVELOPE with student’s name on it if you are sending it into school before Back to Chorus Night.  

Names of students who do not pay his/her fee will be submitted to the SLHS Finance Office and logged as a school 

fine. All school fines must be paid in order for students to receive parking passes and/or graduate. 

The Course Fee is used to pay for curricular, consumable, materials that are not provided by FCPS. It is $100 and 
includes:  

 Choral Music   
 Chorus T-Shirt 
 Pencil 
 Music Binder 
 Theory Workbook 
 Sight Singing Workbook 
 Uniform Garment Bag 
 Dinner & t-shirt for the February Pyramid Concert 
 Accompanist & Clinicians 

 
Uniforms: Important information for ALL CHORUS FAMILIES. 

All returning students in the program must take time to try on their uniform during the first week of school. It is 

important that any alteration updates and/or purchases of new uniform pieces are made at the very beginning of 

the year so that everyone’s uniform fits appropriately for the first concert on October 28th. Students who do not 

meet the uniform expectation due to a lack of self -responsibility risk forfeiting their concert test grade on October 

28. 

All new students in the program will need to purchase a uniform. 

The cost for the both ladies and men’s uniforms is $90. Prices include alterations. Men’s Warehouse, in Reston, will 

provide the alterations for all students.  

Men will receive a full tuxedo with jacket, pants, shirt, vest, bowtie, and shoes. Ladies will receive a full length 

formal gown. 

The cost of the uniform is additional to the course fee and is a one-time purchase.  

Free and reduced lunch students will be provided a uniform for a small rental fee and expected to return it at the 

end of the school year.  

Any new or returning student with any questions should contact our Uniform Chair, Amanda Owens at 

amanda.j.owens@me.com 

 

The South Lakes Choral Department believes that no student should be denied participation due to financial concern.  Any student who requires 

aid should contact Mrs. Gigliotti.  All matters of this nature are considered confidential and will be handled in a discreet fashion. 
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